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Kathy Cooper

From: Trianglepharmacy@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2007 4:02 PM

To: IRRC

Subject: (no subject)
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I feel very strongly that continuing education should be mandated for RNs. However:
I have scanned the proposal for RN continuing education. As an RN, CDE (Certified Diabetes Educator), I am
required to obtain 75 continuing education credits every 5 years. I believe that nurses who are certified or
accredited by a nationally recognize board (such as mine which requires more than 10 hours per year) should
be exempt from having to document their credits. They should only have to provide proof of their current
accreditation status. This would save all of us a lot of aggravation, duplication, time, and paper work.
Sincerely, Donna Yuscavage RN, BSN, CDE RN # 182153L
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